
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

September 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Year 6 Open Evening 
Wednesday 25th September 2024, 5-6.30pm 

 
We would like to invite you to our Year 6 Open Evening on Wednesday 25th September for a prompt start at 
5pm. 

 
The evening will include presentations from members of staff who will be working closely with your daughter 
should you choose to apply to our outstanding school. You will also have the opportunity for a tour of our 
school and our excellent facilities, including the opportunity to speak to teachers in each department about 
what your daughter will learn. There will be a school prospectus available for you to collect on the evening. 

 
There will be one presentation at 5pm in the auditorium which will also be live streamed into the chapel to 
assist those who either do not make it on time, or demand is such that we cannot accommodate everyone in 
the auditorium at the same time. 

 
If you are travelling by car, please park in our allocated car parking areas, or in the car park at Sacred Heart 
Primary School. Please be especially careful not to park in residents’ bays, or in front of driveways. 

 
We look forward to meeting you and your daughter.  

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
Miss M Baldwin  
Head of Lower School 
 


